
 
Thank you for your binocular donation! We are accepting binoculars and monoculars in good 
working condition. These will be used in our Birding For All Program that decreases the 
financial, programmatic and physical barriers that prevent access to birding for people with 
disabilities. 
 
Please print out this form and mail it with your binoculars to: 
 

Bay Area Outreach & Recreation Program (BORP) 
3075 Adeline Street, Suite 200 
Berkeley, CA 94703 
 

 
Name: __________________________________________________________________ 

Address: ________________________________________________________________ 

City: __________________________________ State: ________ Zip: ________________ 

Are you donating these binoculars in honor or memory of someone?  Yes    No  
If yes, please provide their name and we will put it on the binoculars. 
 
_______________________________________________________________________ 
 
Would you like to receive the BORP newsletter? Yes    No  
 
If yes, please include your email: ____________________________________________ 
 
For questions contact Bonnie@borp.org, (510) 524-2026 
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